TANC: Texas Austin NAPNAP Chapter

FALL NEWSLETTER

August, September, October 2019

WELCOME TO OUR FIRST NEWSLETTER! WE HOPE THIS WILL PROVIDE CONCISE, IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT OUR CHAPTER. WE LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM AND SEEING YOU THROUGHOUT THE YEAR!!

TNP 31ST ANNUAL CONFERENCE

Sept 5-Sept 8 2019 Hilton in Austin, TX

Half-day, full day and full conference passes available!!

President-Elect, Stephanie Key, speaking 9/6 at 1230pm!

STAY CONNECTED

Webpage: https://tanc.enpnetwork.com Facebook: Texas: The Austin NAPNAP Chapter

was a superior of the superior

www.napnap.org/chapter/texas-austin

Email: texasanc@gmail.com

UPCOMING EVENTS

WEDNESDAY AUGUST 7

o Spinal Muscular Atrophy o Jack Allen's South

THURSDAY AUGUST 22, 5-8PM

o 'Back to School' Social benefiting Hope House

o Sour Duck Market

TUESDAY SEPT 3, 5-7PM

o North Happy Hour o Mesa Rosa

WEDNESDAY SEPT 18

o Advance Care Planning (CME credit) o Fleming's- Domain

TUESDAY OCT 1 (tentative)

o Xofluza

o Location TBD

TUESDAY OCT 22

o Ophthalmology, Dr. Busse o Location TBD

Please register for events on the ENP website and refer to event page for updated information on place and time.

JENNIFER BROWN MSN, RN, CPNP, AC/PC

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

BSN at UT at Austin, 2002; MSN, PNP at UT at Galveston 2009; Post-Masters Acute Care at UT at Arlington 2012

Jen has worked as a Pediatric Hematology/Oncology NP at Dell Children's Medical Center for the last 3 years. Jen has extensive experience n the trauma field, working for 5 years as an RN in DCMC ED and as a Trauma NP in Dallas at Children's Medical Center. During her time as an NP, Jen mentored acute care NP students, created an Orientation Manual and Basic Radiology Notebook for the new Trauma NP and spent time lecturing for the UT at Arlington PNP-AC Program.



- -Served as the social chair in 2016 for our NAPNAP chapter
- -Played water polo at UT, Hook 'em Horns!
- -Traveled to Casablanca, Morocco as a medical volunteer with Operation Smile. She has also traveled to the Dominican Republic and Veracruz, Mexico on medical mission trips providing medical care and medical education.

NP TIP: I would recommend finding a mentor. Learning from someone with experience and a different perspective is an invaluable opportunity, whether you've just started your first job or you're halfway through your career. Having had a guiding hand to help me figure out my role as a nurse practitioner has made an immense difference in my career.



THEY MAY
FORGET YOUR
NAME, BUT THEY
WILL NEVER
FORGET HOW YOU
MADE THEM FEEL.

MAYA ANGELOU

Attention Students::
\$500 TANC Scholarship
Due 9/20/19
Please look on the ENP
website for more
information and
application process.